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e-NEWS                             January 26, 2008

Dear Family and Friends,

As most of you already know, we are hosting Bodies, Boundaries and Sexuality with Exceptional Family Resource Center at the Handlery Hotel in Mission Valley. Spaces have been filling up fast, so don’t wait any longer to register online if you want to participate in this informative and engaging workshop on Saturday February 2nd.  Terri Couwenhoven, author of Teaching Children with Down Syndrome: About Their Bodies, Boundaries and Sexuality will draw from her unique experience as both an educator and mother. This comprehensive workshop is designed to help parents, care givers and professionals become more comfortable and confident addressing sexuality issues that commonly surface among individuals with cognitive disabilities.  Best practice research for teaching sexuality to individuals with cognitive disabilities will be shared along with resources and ideas. Terri will incorporate factual information and practical ideas into this workshop. 

Issues addressed will be relevant for parents of young children, as well as adolescents and young adults.
The registration fee is $50 per person or $80 per couple, which includes 

lunch and a complimentary copy of Terri Couwenhoven’s book (one per

family). There is limited seating, so please register NOW to reserve your spot. The registration deadline is Monday, January 28th. Please share this information with friends, family and co-workers.

Online registration can be found at https://www.cybersmarts.net/secure/associat-dsasdonline/secure/0108_event.cfm. View flyer at http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/ACF22F6.doc 
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	       Our next event is our fun Dinner Dance Gala

          “Let the Good Times Roll” on March 1st.

           Save the date for our 3rd annual event

      featuring Chris Burke and Joe & John DeMasi.

           Online registration will be next week!
                     Now is the time to get our
           AUCTION ITEMS and RAFFLE PRIZES.

                                 View details at
       http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/DinnerDance08.pdf 


Save the Date! DSA Orange County will be having their conference “Health Issues in Adolescents and Adults with Down syndrome” on April 18th & 19th. The flyer can be found at http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/DSAOC%20Health%20Issues%20conf.doc 

----------------------------------------------------------------

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

For event details go to http://www.efrconline.org/calendar/maincal.cfm
By clicking on an event link you may view the event details.

Local:

1/25/08  IEP Rights & Strategies II
1/25/08  ParaTransit Forum
1/29/08  Toddler Play - Oceanside
2/02/08  Social Boundaries & Sexuality
2/06/08  Interviewing People with Disabilities - Imperial
2/07/08  San Diego Unfied School District CACSE meeting 

2/08/08  Transition Fair - Imperial

2/09/08  Parent Symposium – San Marcos
3/01/08  Let the Good Times Roll DSA Dinner Dance – Mission Valley
3/08       Benefits Roadshow – 4 dates, 4 locations in SD County
4/2-4/08  After the Bell Rings – Inclusion Conference
4/12/08  Involved Exceptional Parents' Day
4/19/08  Fiesta Educativa, Inc. Conference
Regional:

3/7-8/08  Respect-ABILITY Conference – Los Angeles
4/18-19/08  DSA Orange County conference “Health Issues in Adolescents and Adults with Down syndrome”

----------------------------------------------------------------

UPCOMING EFRC SUPPORT GROUPS: 

For details: http://www.efrconline.org/efrc.cfm?pid=Support_Groups
2/12/08  DSA/EFRC North County Support Group:

For parents of children birth to 5 years with Down syndrome. Meets monthly at the EFRC North Coastal office, 255 Pico Avenue Suite 101, San Marcos, CA 92069 (in the North County Regional Education Center)  from 6:00pm - 7:30pm. No childcare provided, but parents are welcome to bring babies. For more information, please call (760)761-5553 or email tshortal@projects.sdsu.edu.  View flyer at http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/ACF8B1E.pdf  or map at http://www.efrconline.org/efrc.cfm?pid=Locations   

2/21/08  DSA/EFRC Central Support Group:

Support Group and informational meeting hosted by Down Syndrome Association and Exceptional Family Resource Center - for parents of children (birth-5) with Down syndrome. Meets monthly at the Harold J. Ballard Parent Center, 2375 Congress Street, San Diego 92110 (Old Town) from 6:30 - 8:30pm. Supervised play for children up to age 10 is available with reservation. Please call EFRC at (619) 594-7416.  View flyer at http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/Support Group DSA 20072008.pdf
DSA representatives will present on services, ongoing and new priorities and local, state and national news.

2/28/08 DSA/EFRC Central Grupo de Apoyo:

Asociación Síndrome de Down y Centro de Recursos para Familias Excepcionales lo invitan a asistir una seria de juntas para padres de niños (0-5 años de edad) que presentan Síndrome de Down. Hora: de 6:30 a 8:30pm. Lugar: Harold J Ballard Center, 2375 Congress Street, San Diego, CA 92110 (Old Town). Habrá una area de juegos supervisada para niños menores de 10 años. Reserve su lugar. Para hacer su reservación, llame al Centro de Recursos para Familias Excepcionales con Edna al  619-594-7407.  Ver el volante a http://www.dsasdonline.org/admin/files/ACF8C0C.pdf
----------------------------------------------------------------

RECREATION:

5/15/08   San Miguel Fire Fighters Local 1434 6th Annual Charity Golf Classic Cottonwood at Rancho San Diego Golf Course

The 2008 featured charity is Down Syndrome Association of San Diego (proceeds shared equally with San Miguel Fire Fighter’s Charitable Causes Foundation and DSA San Diego.) For additional information, call Nick Johnson at (619) 654-3012 or e-mail 1434@smgfire.org. View Flyer at http://www.efrconline.org/admin/files/ACF283F.pdf or Brochure at http://www.efrconline.org/admin/files/ACF283D.pdf 
Programs offered by the City of Chula Vista Recreation Department Therapeutics Section. To register or for more information, please call Carmel Wilson at 619-409-5800
One on One  Basketball on Tuesdays from 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM for persons with developmental disabilities (6 yrs to adult) at the Parkway Community Center, located at 373 Park Way, Chula Vista 91910. 
Sunday Leisure Bowling  programs for active individuals with developmental disabilities and/or physical challenges from  3:30 PM - 5:30 PM at Brunswick Premier Lanes, 845 Lazo Court, Chula Vista. 
Free Style Dance class for persons with developmental disabilities (6 yrs and up) from 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM Parkway Community Center, located at 385 Park Way, Chula Vista. January 16 –March 5.  

Handcycling for children 6 – 12 years of age with physical disabilities from 330-530pm at Greg Rogers Elementary School grounds, located at 510 E. Naples St, Chula Vista. Meets on Tuesdays from Feb 5th through March 4th.
Futures Wheelchair Sports Program for children ages 6-9 years with permanent physical disabilities meets on Saturdays from 9-11am at the Parkway Community Center, located at 385 Park Way, Chula Vista. Jan 19 – Feb 23.

Cooking Class for persons with developmental disabilities. Meets twice a month   from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM at the Parkway Community Center, located at 373 Park Way, Chula Vista 91910. Newly structured healthy cooking class with focus on table set up, food preparation, nutrition education and clean up skills. 

Twilight Matinee for children and adults with developmental disabilities age 6 - adult. Join us for a movie and popcorn from 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM. on February 7 & 21.  Held at the Chula Vista Woman's Club, located at 357 G Street, Chula Vista 91910.
----------------------------------------------------------------

OPPORTUNITIES:

Do you have too many toys not being used at your house? Or gently used clothes your children have outgrown? What about books that your children used to read?  Would you like to donate them to a good cause? On March 8th the Infant Development Association (IDA), San Diego/Imperial Valley Chapter is hosting a huge kid's clothing, book and toy sale< It will benefit the Infant Development Association's efforts to train parents of children 0-3 and the professionals who serve them, as well as advocating for
children's health, welfare and education at the state and national levels.
Come find some AWESOME deals on gently used children's books, toys, and clothing! All merchandise priced to MOVE!  100% of proceeds benefit the efforts of IDA. 

This is a GREAT way to teach your kids about giving back! Have them help choose which gently used, complete and working toys and books and clean clothes they would like to donate.  Instill a sense of pride and community involvement....or just simply clean out the garage while they're at school! We will happily pick up any amount of toys at your location. No toy too large. No donation too small. Please contact Emily Dolton for a scheduled pick up at (858)272-4815 or (858)366-3720 by February 23, 2008. 
----------------------------------------------------------------

NEW RESOURCES:

California’s Background Check for in-home child care providers. Parents can check if a provider is registered on TrustLine by calling 1-800-822-8490 or visit http://trustline.org/parents.htm.  
Track People from your PC with PocketFinder
The PocketFinder uses GPS to keep track of people and objects, whose
locations can be accessed with a code online. This new pocked-sized device may soon help parents keep track of their young children, aging parents, or even pets - all through a PC or phone. The PocketFinder, made by Location Based Technologies in Anaheim, receives GPS signals and communicates its location wirelessly to a secured network. When consumers purchase the PocketFinder, they activate the device and receive a private code, allowing them to look up the location of the device at www.pocketfinder.com or by calling an automated system. The PocketFinder, which can be attached to a keychain, is waterproof and "virtually indestructible," and will be sold for about $129 starting in March. It also requires a small monthly fee (less than $15). The device could also be used with older children, or placed in a car. The PocketFinder has the ability to determine how fast it is moving (along with a 16-year-old at the wheel), and can send an alert if it exceeds a certain speed.

Another feature of the PocketFinder is that it allows users to set
boundaries and danger zones, and the system will alert users if the
device enters or exits one of these customized zones. This ability could
also be useful for the elderly who want to remain independent but who
may still need some form of indirect supervision. Individuals with
Alzheimeŕs, Dowńs Syndrome or Autism that need some security could
also carry a PocketFinder that could be tracked by a caretaker.

Individuals might also use the device to keep track of pets, luggage
while traveling, and other valuable assets. The PocketFinder charges by
induction at a small charging station, and the company says it has a
seven-day battery life. PocketFinder was one of the technologies that debuted this week at the Consumer Electronics Show in Las Vegas.
More information: www.pocketfinder.com
----------------------------------------------------------------
INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK:

“Shoot for the moon. Even if you miss,

                                you'll land among the stars.”
                                                       -  Les Brown 

-----------------------------------------------------------

If you enjoyed this eNEWS, please consider forwarding it to

friends and family to spread the word of upcoming workshops

and events, links to new sites and up-to-date information

about the special needs community. 

This e-NEWS has been brought to you by
Down Syndrome Association of San Diego.
If you have comments or would like to
Unsubscribe, please contact us at
info@dsasdonline.org. Visit dsasdonline.org.
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Down Syndrome Association of San Diego does not promote or recommend any therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political, educational or religious views. Inclusion of information or resources does not necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by DSA of San Diego. Content is provided for informational purposes only.
